
 
 
TO:  Mayor and Council   
 
FROM: Police Chief Brian Sandell    
 
DATE:  October 1, 2024      
 
MEETING DATE:  October 7, 2024   
 
Agenda Item:  Percheron Drive Data    
 
Background:  Council directed the police department to place the speed sign on 
Percheron Drive in order to attain traffic numbers and speeds. The sign was placed on 
September 10th and the data was downloaded on October 1st. The sign was in black out 
mode and did not display any speed. This was done to collect the most accurate reading 
without influencing the driver.     
 
 
 
Requested Action:  Review Percheron Drive traffic data.   
 
 
 
 
 


